
 
 
From: Carrie Skoglund [mailto:carrieericksonskoglund@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, August 26, 2015 11:07 AM 
To: Council 
Subject: Eastern Dog Park 
 
 
Hello 
 
I am a supporter of the Duluth Dog Parks. My dog, Ace, along with my parent dogs, Lilly and 
Ittica use the dog parks. We love having a safe place where our dogs can run and play with other 
dogs off leash.  
 
We also believe that there should be dog parks, in many places throughout Duluth, so there is a 
closer place for some to bring their dogs. 
 
Some people do not use the dog parks as much as they would like, because they are positioned 
too far from where they live. These people would go more often if there was a closer site to 
where they live or work. 
 
Please support the Eastern Dog Park. Everyone in Duluth should have a close, safe place for their 
dogs to go run, and play. 
 
Thank you, 
Carrie Skoglund 

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android 
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